
Be Our Guest for
SAFE DINING

For more information or updates on Santa Clara County’s Health Order,
please visit www.sccgov.org/covid19

hand sanitizer
is available

Stay Home if You 
Have Symptoms

of fever, coughing,
or shortness

of breath

when possible

Wear a
Face Covering

when not at your
table

Welcome Back!


